
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

16th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Community update 
 
West Kirby Lights 
We’re pleased to be part of the West Kirby Lights community project this year. We look 
forward to the trees to the front of our school being illuminated. The ‘switch on’ event is on 
Saturday 19th November, 4.30pm – 6.30pm, with the lights on at approximately 6.30pm, if 
anyone wishes to go along.  
 
http://www.westkirbychristmaslights.co.uk/ 
 
Volunteering opportunity with St Andrew’s Church, West Kirby 
 
We like to work closely with our neighbours in West Kirby and, as such, have some wonderful 
local links. Our neighbours at St Andrews Church ( On Graham Road off Meols Drive, West 
Kirby) have asked if any pupil and/or parents/carers would be interested in helping out at wSt 
Andrew's Christmas Fair on Saturday the 3rd of December between 10am and 3pm.   
 
This could be a good chance for our pupils to develop their CV by volunteering and by having 
a real opportunity to practice social skills, including customer service. Help could involve carol 
singing, supporting with a stall or with refreshments. If your child in interested in this 
opportunity, please contact St Andrews on   0151 6332185 or 07835721372. Our contact at 
the church is Father Brian.  
 
Many thanks 
WKS Team 
 


